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Culvert work to close portion of Highway MB  

during week of May 14 
 

Multiple culvert replacements will close a portion of Kenosha County Highway MB (136th 

Avenue) at various times during the week of May 14. 

The closures will affect the stretch of Highway MB between highways E (12th Street) and 

142 (Burlington Road) in the Town of Paris. The times of the closures will be weather 

dependent. 

During the closures, Highway MB traffic will be diverted to the Interstate 94 West Frontage 

Road. 
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